
This free 2-hour course is designed for drivers age 55 and older. It includes classroom 
instruction on driving safety, basic road courtesy, information on the impact visual or hearing 
impairments have on driving ability, tips on avoiding or offsetting hazardous road conditions, 

and improving driving performance. You will also receive an update on changes the 
legislature has made to rules of the road and vehicle equipment.

Some insurance companies offer discounted premiums with a certificate of course completion. 
Check with your insurance provider to confirm this program meets its criteria for a policy discount. 

To rsvp, contact Senator Bates' District Office at 949.598.5850.
Seating is limited. 

Any information, materials, or services provided at this event are the sole responsibility of the provider of the information, materials, 
or services and do not constitute services or medical advice from the California State Senate.

printing and/or redistribution of this flyer, other than by email,  is prohibited

Senator Patricia Bates
invites you to attend

 
The California Highway Patrol’s

Senior Driving Course

Tuesday, October 2, 2018
9 – 11 am*

San Juan Capistrano 
Community Center
25925 Camino Del Avion

San Juan Capistrano 92675

1 – 3 pm*
Laguna Hills 

Community Center
25555 Alicia Parkway

Laguna Hills 92653

note 
changed 
times and
 locations

*RSVP REQUIRED – SEATING IS LIMITED


